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4th January 2021 

 

To all our patients, 

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening, we have had confirmation in the last few 

moments, from the Chief Dental Officer, that dental practices are able to continue providing face to 

face services in the way that they have been doing during the last 7 months. In my previous letters I 

mentioned that we have not had to change any policies or procedures since resuming our full 

services on the 8th June, and I am pleased to say that this is still the case. 

Once again, I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your support during the last few 

months whilst we have been working in the ‘new way’.  

My very best wishes for 2021 to all of you and your families, and I will keep you informed of any 

developments. 

Stay positive and look after yourselves 

 

Dr Niki Kitsiou and the Team 

 

Telephone numbers in the case of a dental emergency 

The telephone numbers in an emergency or if you require advice, are as follows: 

 During office hours: Call the main practice number 01509 856 041 

 

 Out of office hours: Call the relevant number below: 

o Private patients should call 01845 469299 

o NHS patients should call 111 
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